
MAY NEWS 
 

Welcome New Members: The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members that were voted on at the April Membership 

meeting- 

  Prospective                                                                 Prospective                                                                   Prospective 

New Member                        Sponsor                         New Member                     Sponsor                             New Member                  Sponsor 
 

Donald Haan                         Lori Bushong           Tom & Carol Putnam           Lori Bushong                        Rosanne Dobb                 Rich Doran 

David & Kathy Kortering    Brian Glendening       Thomas Yancich                Barb & Mick Breen             Bill & Jessica Ogle            Lori LeRoux 

Greg & Linda Neiser             Bill Thornberry              David Revell                       Gail Barefoot                Joe & Denise O’Neill         Gail Barefoot 

ATTENTION MEMBERS 
 

MLBC 75 Year Anniversary Party – The Mona Lake Boating Club 

is 75! In celebration of this milestone we are throwing a party! Mark 

the date July 2nd! We will have music by The Shagwells 4:00 – 8:00. 

There will be a Bounce House. $1.00 Hot Dogs and a draft special 

during the day and a Pig Roast at 6:00. Cake and ice cream to be 

served with a bon fire after dark. This event will be open to the 

public! Tell your friends to come celebrate with us and see what the 

club has to offer! 

  

Anyone who wants to volunteer and/or might have some ideas to help 

us celebrate please contact Angie at 798-4011. Watch for more 

details! 

 

A BIG THANK YOU! 

Thank you to Al Magulech for the donation of the American Flag 

now on display at the front door of the club. 

Thank you to everyone who came down for Point Cleanup! Your help 

is much appreciated! 

Thank you to Bill Barefoot, Mike Schroedter, Brian Glendening and 

Wyatt Eggleton for putting the dock in! 

Thank you Jan & Butch Piasecki and Chris Bridges for cleaning the 

inside of the Tiki bar. 

Thank you to Mike Schroedter and his crew and a delicious and 

successful Mother’s Day Brunch this year! 

Thank you to ALL our volunteers who have volunteered in the month 

of May! 

Show Your Love For Your Club – We are always looking for 

volunteers. Friday night dinners and Saturday Tacos are always in 

need of volunteers as well as some of our other events such as the 

Hard Times Party, Summer Steak Fry’s which will be fast 

approaching. It’s a fun way to meet other members and support your 

club. We are also in need of people to help out with our Friday night 

50/50 drawings. These funds go towards our entertainment budget, 

the bigger the funds, the more entertainment we can have. Also, if 

there is an event/party that you would like to see happen and are 

willing to put together, please feel free to present it to the Board at a 

Membership Meeting. We welcome our members getting involved 

and creating new events! You may sign up on the calendar at the bar. 

Contact the club @ 798-4011 with any questions. 

  

MLBC Merchandise – We have new tumblers and can coozies along 

with sweatshirts for purchase at the Point! See your friendly 

bartender and purchase yours today! 

                               JUNE EVENTS 
                                         
 Variety Dinner – Every Friday night, 6:00 – 8:00 pm. 

Steak Fry @ The Point – Every Wednesday (weather permitting) 

5:30 – 7:30. Call by 2 pm to reserve your steak or chicken. Cost is 

$10.00 for a steak, $8.00 for chicken. Brown Bag Auction! Bring 

your new or used item in a brown bag to be auctioned off. It’s a 

bag of laughs!! 

Happy Hour On The Deck – Every Friday 2:00 – 4:00. Come 

join us on the deck and enjoy 50 cents off all beer and drinks, 

excluding drafts and sodas. 

Friday Night Entertainment @ the Tiki Bar! – Friday, June 

10th we will have Gabriel James Lund playing 7pm – 10pm and 

Friday June 17th we will have Marty Marty Eckerman playing 

7pm – 9pm. 

Father’s Day Steak Fry @ The Point – Sunday, June 19th. 2:00 

– 5:00. Grill your Dad’s steak the way he likes it! $10.00 for a 

steak, baked potato, salad, garlic toast and dessert. $8.00 for a 

Chicken Breast. Call 798-4011 by 3:00 pm, Wednesday, June 15th 

to reserve your steaks and/or chicken breasts 

 

Please remember, when enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 

waitresses are volunteers.   Please tip your waitresses 

appreciatively. They give up their free time so you can enjoy 

yours. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mona Lake Boating Club 

Where Good Friends Anchor 

COMING IN JULY 
 
Steak Fry @ The Point – Wednesday, June 1st 5:30 – 7:30 

(weather permitting) will be the first steak fry of the season! 

Continuing every Wednesday throughout the summer! Call by 2:00 

pm to reserve your steak/chicken. Steak is $10 and chicken is $8. 

Happy Hour On The Deck – Every Friday 2:00 – 4:00. Come join 

us on the deck and enjoy 50 cents off all beer and drinks, excluding 

drafts and sodas. 

MLBC 75 Year Anniversary Party – Saturday, July 2nd. Watch for 

flyers and more details! 

 VARIETY DINNER MENU 
 

June 3- Chimichurro Chicken 

June 10 - Ham Steak 

June 17 - Beef Short Ribs 

June 24 - Shrimp Boil 

 

All Variety Dinners and Lunches are open to the public! Lunch is 

available Wednesday & Friday 11:30am-1pm. Friday Variety Dinner is 

6pm-8pm 

 

For all current and future events, please visit our website 

at  http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/ 

2016 MEMBERSHIP CARDS & 

 BOAT RAMP STICKERS 
 

Please remember to pick up your membership card at the bar. 

Please check it and make sure all info and spelling is correct and 

remember to carry your membership card with you to the club. Our 

bartenders may be asking to see your 2016 card. Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

You may also pick up your boat ramp sticker at the bar starting 

May 7th. You will need your membership card and registration with 

MC number for each sticker you need. NO MC NUMBER, NO 

STICKER! The new combination for the ramp and bathrooms will 

be given to you at this time. 

JUNE 2016 Newsletter 

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Angela at 231-798-4011 or email: mlbc372@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri Whiteman by the second Friday of the month 

and be approved to be included in the next month’s bulletin. 

http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
mailto:mlbc372@yahoo.com

